
Notice that the ASEESSMENT ROLL is open for EXAMINATION AND OPEN BOOK 
Town of Belvidere, Buffalo County 

 
     Pursuant to s. 70.45, Wis Stats. The assessment roll for the Year 2019 assessment will be open for 
examination starting on the 30th day of September, 2019 at 10am until the 15th day of October, 2019 at 
12 pm by appointment with the Town Clerk. 
 
     Additionally, the Assessor, Eric Kleven shall be available on OCTOBER 15, 2019 at the Cochrane VFW 
Post 10406, 100 Michaels St., Cochrane WI from 4 PM – 7 PM.  You can also contact Eric Kleven prior to 
this date at (715) 529-1032 or eric@klevenpropertyassessement.com.  
 
     Instructional material will be provided at the open book to persons who wish to object to valuations 
under s. 70.47, Wis. Stats. 
     Notice is hereby given this 26th day of September, 2019 by: 
     Deborah M Ruff, Town Clerk 


